
 

A public information meeting will be held 
on February 11, 2014, to discuss: 
 
A request by Phebe La Mar (Applicant) on 
behalf of Atwood Ross Properties, LLC 
(owner) for approval of rezoning 1517 Ross 
Street from R-1 (One-family 
Dwelling District) to R-2 (Two-family Dwelling 
District).  The subject site is located at the 
northwest corner of the intersection of Ross 
and William Street. (Case #14-10) 
 
When: 5:30pm, Tuesday, February 11 
Where: City Hall Lobby 
Info: Clint Smith, Planner 
         (573) 874-7437 
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